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Dear Families,							    April 13, 2018

As you may have heard from your children, our days in Kindergarten are quite fun and busy!  We all enjoyed the “Night Watchers” program at the Planetarium today.  It taught us about our universe, and our nocturnal animal friends.   

This week and next week we are focusing on learning about the Rainforest.  We have learned many facts about jungles and rainforests and have created many different kinds of rainforest animals like: monkeys, tree frogs, snakes, parrots, toucans and pirahnas.  We wrote stories and facts about them as well. We also made ourselves into Safari Kids with cameras to take photos of all our sights.  We played in the  jungle and camped out near a river filled with pirahnas!  We learned about the Rainforest canopy and layers of the jungle all the way to the forest floor.

CALENDAR:

April 20 – No School
April 23-27 – Wellness Week at QP
April 30-May 4 – Plant Unit
May 7 – No School

Have a wonderful weekend!
Carol and Mary
